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Mr. John Hunzinger

Mr. Jim Hunzinger

Hunzinger Construction Company
21100 Enterprise Avenue

Brookfield, WI 53045-5226
. Dear Jim and John:

Last month at the SARUP Awards Ceremony Dean Greenstreet presented the Richard
Hunzinger Memorial Scholarship to Stephen Fenelon. Thank you for your generous
support in making this award possible.

Scholarships are vital to attracting and retaining the most qualified students to UWM
SARUP. [am pleased to enclose a letter from this year’s recipient of the Hunzinger
Scholarship as testament to the student’s appreciation of your commitment to the
program and to our students.

On behalf of Dean Greenstreet and the students at the UWM School of Architecture and
Urban Planning thank you for your gift of support. We look forward to your continuing
involvement. - \
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Debbie Prater Mitchelson
Development Director



December, 2011

Dear Mr. Hunzinger,

Thank you for your generous financial support through the Richard Hunzinger Memorial
Scholarship. Thanks to this support, [ will be able to continue the pursuit of my graduate
degree in architecture at the University of Wisconsin - Milwaukee.

I've always been interested in the "nuts and bolts" aspect of how projects come together
as well as process and discipline integration. The recognition of your scholarship is a

welcome acknowledgement that I am on the right track with my studies.

Again, thank you for your generosity. Your support and the support of your company is a
great help in allowing me to perform at the highest academic level.

With sincere gratitude,

= .

Stephen M. Fenelon



